
Item 9 
Charter Fair 

Background 

At the meeting of CEC in February 2023, it was agreed that a grant of £3,000 be offered to 

the Charter Fair Friends to support their work on the Charter Fair event being held on 10th 

June 2023. 

Owing to difficulties with the Charter Fair Friends getting a bank account, Councillors are 

asked to consider directly supporting the Charter Fair in a partnership and arranging the 

following items for payment: 

Dinosaur Invasion – through MEMA - £1,070 + VAT  

A walkabout theatre company giving 2 pirates to interact with visitors – £500 + VAT 

Costumes for Characters – £250 + VAT 

Contribution to cost of toilets – £320 + VAT 

Donation to Rugeley Musical Theatre Company to pay for actors to dress up and mingle - 

£300 

Contact has been made with Amazon who have offered to provide sweets and chocolate 

coins for the day. 

 


